
 

Mercy Senior 2025 Keepsakes 
Now is your chance to order some special keepsakes to commemorate your daughter’s achievements from Mercy. 

The following items are being offered for purchase to help remember your daughter’s past four years as she graduates 
from Mercy.  Proceeds from the sale of these items directly help fund the Senior-All Night Party for the Class of 2025. 

Mercy Lawn Signs 
●​ These personalized lawn signs read “Mercy Graduate 2025” along with your Senior’s Name  

Pearl Bracelet and Earrings 

●​ A beautiful pearl bracelet and earring set that matches the pearl necklace that is given to each Graduate (Shhh…It’s  
a secret for your Senior!!) from the school.   

 
Mercy Marlin Cut-Out 

●​ 22” wooden cut-out of Mercy’s Marlin on a stand 
●​ Use it to decorate with pictures, awards, high school memories and showcase at your Graduation Party! 

 
All Orders will be available for pickup at the Baccalaureate Mass on May 20. 

 

ORDER FORM PAYABLE BY CHECK 

We have limited quantities of these items, so please send in your order by Thursday,  May 1.​
Orders will be filled on a first come, first serve basis until we run out.  Order early! 

•​Mercy Graduate Lawn Signs​ ​ ​ ​ Quantity __________  x $20 = $_____________ 

•​Pearl Bracelet/Earrings Set​ ​ ​ ​ Quantity__________   x $45 = $______________ 

•​Mercy Marlin Cut-Out ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Quantity __________ x $45 = $______________ 

Bundle your order for discounted price: 

•​Lawn Sign and Pearl Set Bundle​ ​ ​ Quantity___________x $60 = $_______________ 

•​Lawn Sign, Pearl Set, and Marlin Bundle​ ​ Quantity___________x $100 = $______________ 
 

Total Amount of Check Enclosed (made payable to Mercy High School/SANP on memo line): $_______________ 

 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:__________________________Email:__________________________________________ 

Senior Name:___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Complete this order form and return to school along with your check by May 1.​
Look for a box to deposit the order in the reception area.  

 

Any questions, please contact Sarah Mitchell at mercysanp2025@gmail.com or (734) 718-4060. 

 
Thank you for your support! 

Mercy Forever, Forever Mercy 

 


